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Quinlan Enterprises Named a 2012 Outstanding Subcontractor of 
the Year 

Turner Construction Company’s Atlanta 

Business Unit has selected Quinlan 

Enterprises as a 2012 Outstanding 

Subcontractor of the Year. This award was 

based on various criteria such as safety, 

quality of work, project management, 

estimating, and purchasing support as well 

as commitment to Turner Construction 

Company’s policies, procedures, and 

community affairs. 

 

This award publicly recognizes and 

acknowledges the contributions made by 

their excellent subcontractors. Award 

recipients were recognized at a special event 

on December 6, 2012 at Turner’s Atlanta 

offices. 

 


